
 

 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES ROADS AND RIGHT OF WAY COMMITTEE 

November 19, 2018 

 

Members present were Greg Martin, Don Dealing, Tom Emerson, Mark Holm, Jim Frint 

Also present: Eric Polkoski 

Meeting called to order at 9:11AM, quorum established 

Motion to approve minutes of 10/8/2018 (Martin/Frint), passed, no changes 

 

Review of October 8 site visits 

Continue occasional limited maintenance of Boulder Lodge Rd at request of Jim Beauto.  

Judy will furnish “hold harmless” letter.  Continue to maintain Grilley Road as well as 

Honeymoon Court.  

 

Site visits 

After above discussion, meeting was recessed for site visits to Pine Chip Rd, Peach Ct, and 

Tamarac Ct.   

Met with property owner Jim Lancour regarding maintenance of Pine Chip.  Offer to control 

dust with calcium chloride; property owner was in agreement.  

 

Review of site visits 

Upon return to town hall meeting room, discussion resumed. 

 

Clearwater Court, per 10/8/18 site visit -- discussion of issues in maintaining this road with 

attention to lack of a turnaround; will identify and contact property owners for further 

review 

 

 Peach Court – no change in current maintenance 

 Tamarac Court – brush and mow 

 

Rifle Range Road 

Brief discussion, no change in current maintenance 

 

Future projects 

Prioty in 2019 will be given to reconstruction of Denver Road.  Consideration will be given to 

relocating intersection of Moore and Ellison instead of reconstructing the present location. 

Crack sealing of 5 locations has been approved by town board.  

 

Striping 

Discussion of legal liability for failure to stripe roads.  High-usage roads, e.g., Pease, Denver, 

George, and Barnes, should be prioritized for striping and budget needs should be 

anticipated. 

 

Motion to adjourn (Holm/Martin) passed.  Meeting adjourned 11:05AM 

 Next meeting Monday, December 10th, 9:00AM 

Respectfully submitted, Mark Holm, recorder 


